
 

Year 2 Newsletter 
Friday 25th March 2022 

 

Our Christian Value this week is Forgiveness.  
Why is it so important to forgive others? 

  
Hello Parents and Carers, 
It has been another busy week in class and we have enjoyed learning outside and the lovely weather.   
 
Learning in Class 
This week in our English activities we have enjoyed sharing two more titles from the Mucky Minibeast book series – 
Ants and Centipedes. The children really enjoyed discovering lots of interesting facts about both of these. Did you 
know that an ant has two stomachs? We also discovered that some centipedes glow in the dark!  
In our maths work we have been focusing on subtraction –using base ten and pictorial representations to prove our 
answers. 
We have also been exploring micro-habitats and created our own minibeast fact files and posters using the laptops. 
 
Diary Dates 
Tuesday 29th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 5.00pm 
Wednesday 30th March – Parents’ Evening 5.00 – 6.00pm 
Please book your appointment slot. Sign-up sheets are available at the school office. 
Thursday 24th March – Donations for the Lent Appeal Toy/Book Sale – Good condition items only please. 
Thursday 31st March – Lent Appeal Activity Day & Toy Sale (see below) 
Tuesday 5th April – Easter Praise Service @ 10:00am 
Wednesday 6th April – ‘Decorate an Egg’ Competition  
Wednesday 6th April – Close for Easter @ 2:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework 
Spellings – set by Miss Courtney each week. 
Reading – 10 min daily. Please sign your child’s reading record. 
English/Science – Minibeast Hunt & Minibeast model challenge 
Maths – Subtraction questions (using pictorial representations) 

 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years 
 
Select ‘Fruit Splat Subtraction’ and have a go at Levels 1, 2 & 3 
 
Please remember to stay safe when accessing online learning activities. 

 Always check content is appropriate and safe for your child to view. 

 Set parental controls on all devices your child uses.  

 Set strict broadband filters to block inappropriate content. 

 
Please contact us via the following emails if you have any queries:  
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Thank you, 
Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney 
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Certificates  
 

Congratulations to our shining stars this 
week. Keep up the great work everyone! 

 
Christian Value of Forgiveness 25/3/22   

Georgia 
For always showing a forgiving heart. 

 
Curriculum Award 25/3/22  

Cain 
For super subtraction work this week. 

 
Star Writer 25/3/22  

Lacey 
For her excellent comprehension work 

and writing this week. 
 

Star Reader 25/3/22  
Louie 

For his enthusiasm and effort to improve 
his reading skills. Well done! 

 

 
 

 
 
 

  

Lent Appeal for Ukraine                                        
We are holding Toy & Book Sale to raise funds for the Red Cross 
to support those in desperate need in Ukraine and displaced 
across Europe as a result of the war. 
Your child may come to school dressed in yellow and/or blue 
(including school uniform).  
Please be as generous as you can and any monies for the sale 
should be in a named envelope, purse or wallet.  
Maximum of £5 in change per child. Thank you.  
Extra donations from parents can be handed in at the school 
office or sent into school in a sealed envelope marked ‘Red Cross 
Donation’.  
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